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(Neb.) - Table Road has reopened

By: John Thayer Posted at: 04/03/2012 04:05 PM

CHADRON - A portion of Table Road has reopened after it was closed for repairs on Tuesday.

Dawes County Road Department said yesterday the section of the road would be closed Tuesday
and would reopen no later than 5:00 p.m. Wednesday. The closure was due to work being done to
replace a cattle pass one-tenth of a mile west of East Ash Road.

According to Dawes County Highway Superintendent Larry Hankin the road was closed at 7:00
a.m. on Tuesday and work went better than expected. He said Tuesday afternoon the road had been
reopened.

If you have any questions about the road closure call Hankin at 308-432-0483.

http://www.visionsource-chadron.com/

